

## PRIME MINISTER - PREMIER MINISTRE

October 29, 2016

Dear Friends:

I am pleased to extend my warmest greetings to everyone attending the inaugural fundraising gala for the Olive Harper Foundation.

Proceeds from this event will benefit the programs and services of the Sick Kids Cardiac Research Centre, Emily's House and Gabriel's Gift. I thank all those in attendance for their support of these very worthy causes: your generosity will make a positive difference for many families.

Amber Richardson and Ashley Allinson have turned the tragic loss of their beloved daughter, Olive, into a mission to help others. I would like to commend them for their dedication to this very important and deeply personal cause. In memory of Olive, they are helping to provide hope for other families facing the life-threatening illness or loss of a precious child.

Please accept my best wishes for a memorable evening and for every success in reaching your fundraising goal.

Sincerely,

The Rt. Hon. Justin P.J. Trudeau, P.C., M.P. Prime Minister of Canada

